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Course
	
Dates

	Interim Course - Child Protection- an introduction to multi-agency working 
	Released every two weeks

	Virtual learning- Domestic Abuse and Coercive Behaviour
	4th December

09:30 - 12:30

	Virtual training- Parents as partners in tackling child exploitation (CE): Working with and supporting parents affected by CE
	19th November

09:30 – 12:30

	Virtual training - an introduction to contextual safeguarding 
	26th November 

09:30 - 12:30

	Virtual Training - An introduction to safeguarding for voluntary & community sector organisations 
	10th November 

09:30 – 12:30

	Module 1 Early Help 
	12th November 

09:30-12:30

	Module 5A - Child Exploitation Awareness 
	Released every month

	Module 6(c) – Neglect: The Graded Care Profile 2 
	25th November 

09:30 – 12:30

	Module 8 - Emotional Abuse: Impact on child development 

	2nd December 

09:30 – 12:30
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Welcome to the LSCP newsletter. 


Do contact us if you have any queries.
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Black History Month





A group of dedicated SMBC staff have come together to share their experiences, knowledge, learning and passion.  Their hope is to recognise the importance of Black History Month but also how this is enmeshed in Black Lives Matter.   They have collaborated with a number of organisations, inspirational people and agencies to create a month long timetable to enhance your own learning.


This is dynamic group and are currently creating a young people newsletter and drop box of virtual learning for all our young people to access which they hope will be live from mid-October. The group is passionate about driving this agenda forward and will continue beyond October to disseminate further learning.  


Writer and historian John Henrik Clarke wrote that “black history is the lost pages of human history.” The timetable that we have compiled as a collaborative group, in a small way, wants to reclaim those lost pages. There are links to individual stories and there are also links to the Pan-African experience. That experience is linked very much to Britain and the often painful relationship that has represented.


However, as we have written in the final day of the calendar, this is about recognition of personal triumphs and also that Black history does not exist solely within the confines of a European framing. That “civilisation” was not something that was given by Britain and other Europeans but it had existed for thousands of years. The timetable is uplifting and although not perfect, will begin to educate us on the richness and variety of humanity that is not just about the kings and queens of England.


There has been a renewed energy to acknowledge what the legacy of colonialism and empire has meant to those living under it. There are on-going conversations about structural racism and what that means to human beings who are racialised as black and “non-white”. This conversation has happened because of the killing of George Floyd and Black Lives Matter. To not acknowledge this would not only be an insult to those wanting racial and social justice. It would also make George Floyd’s death nothing more than something we speak about over our lunch break along with the football results. There cannot be equality without first acknowledging inequality.


� HYPERLINK "https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xDh8zF3F08SG5inSlmiVQMy9GAR7_jfx_flbDJfHS_c/edit" �https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xDh8zF3F08SG5inSlmiVQMy9GAR7_jfx_flbDJfHS_c/edit�


“We hope that this calendar is the beginning of a transformative experience for all of us” (SMBC Black History Month Working Group- Leo Morgado, Dennis Litchmore, Sarah Skinner, Daisy Prentice, Andrea Edwards, Nicki Flatley-Clarke, Angela Whitford, Julia Black, Nav Pink, Val Steele, Yvonne Saidi & Tommy Ritchie)








Young People’s Pack for Black History Month





Further to the above, the Black History Month Group has collaborated with various partner agencies and young people to create a newsletter. There is also a drop box full of information, personal stories, playlists, dance, food, art and more.





The group hopes that in a small way the pack for young people recognises that “Black History is British history” and that the death of George Floyd has been a catalyst in highlighting structural racism and the need for change. The complex social, economic and psychological experiences of young people are too often reduced to the colour of their skin. For children in the UK who are racialized as black, it means that they are disproportionately more likely to be excluded from school, they are more likely to be stopped and searched. They are disproportionately more likely to end up in prison. So many lives wasted. So much talent and potential unrealised. 


The Young Peoples pack can be found here: � HYPERLINK "https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/pHvNC08VockNXwLI2rog4?domain=dropbox.com" \t "_blank" �https://www.dropbox.com/s/3rjg5yxwpyw08e5/Black%20History%20Month%202020%20-%20Young%20People%27s%20Pack.pdf?dl=0�


The Digital Newsletter can be found here: � HYPERLINK "https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/JPjGCgpLDcqE1Z7s3WLKT?domain=dropbox.com" \t "_blank" �https://www.dropbox.com/s/3fkmwrhykpd9vgu/BHM%202020%20Digital%20Newsletter.pdf?dl=0�








Violence and abuse against women and children





Partners have very kindly shared the following recording extracts from the “Reflecting back to make brighter futures” conference that took place in Walsall.





� HYPERLINK "https://drive.google.com/file/d/1viDc1W3I4CtjPofQiBSm-xSntksAZP6Z/view?usp=sharing" �https://drive.google.com/file/d/1viDc1W3I4CtjPofQiBSm-xSntksAZP6Z/view?usp=sharing� (Siobhan Pyburn survivor of familial sexual abuse)


 


� HYPERLINK "https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VL_sJ_Wp6-gKOASix0qwfs-WXxg7bFP1/view?usp=sharing" �https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VL_sJ_Wp6-gKOASix0qwfs-WXxg7bFP1/view?usp=sharing� (Andrew Colson Mental Capacity Act)


 


� HYPERLINK "https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HUbopfBUyWRXaxLv6yga9preTt2AAZ2Z/view?usp=sharing" �https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HUbopfBUyWRXaxLv6yga9preTt2AAZ2Z/view?usp=sharing� (Simon Hill, Control and cohesive behaviour introduction)


 


� HYPERLINK "https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vkOebXIiDCZruIPbYOHkiWd7N7I9VQO4/view?usp=sharing" �https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vkOebXIiDCZruIPbYOHkiWd7N7I9VQO4/view?usp=sharing� (Luke Hart survivor of a coercive and controlling father who murdered Luke’s Mother & Sister before taking his own life)





These video clips are also available in the e-learning section of the LSCP website � HYPERLINK "https://solihulllscp.co.uk/training.php" �https://solihulllscp.co.uk/training.php� 








Changes to the way Child Protection Conferences are being conducted in response to COVID-19





In Solihull the child protection conference process has been adapted in line with Covid-19 restrictions and the updated guidance is available at: � HYPERLINK "https://westmidlands.procedures.org.uk/assets/clients/6/Proposals%20re%20Management%20of%20Child%20Protection%20Conferences%20(2)-%20revision%20Sept%202020.pdf" �https://westmidlands.procedures.org.uk/assets/clients/6/Proposals%20re%20Management%20of%20Child%20Protection%20Conferences%20(2)-%20revision%20Sept%202020.pdf�





Bruising on children 





The NSPCC’s ‘Core Information Leaflet:  Bruising on Children’ reminds practitioners of the need to exhibit professional curiosity when children present with bruising which may be non-accidental.  During the Covid-19 pandemic many children have been less visible than previously.  If they present with bruising, particularly if they are immobile children or babies, then practitioners should consider whether the explanations provided for the bruising are reasonable and whether any further safeguarding action is necessary.  The NSPCC leaflet is located at: � HYPERLINK "https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-resources/pre-2013/bruises-children-core-info-leaflet" �https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-resources/pre-2013/bruises-children-core-info-leaflet�  





Solihull Community Educational Psychology Service and the Youth Offending Service have been successful in the joint bid for Youth Endowment Funding – COVID 19 to enable face to face delivery of detached youth work to support young people at risk of youth violence, supported by a robust psychological programme.   This is an exciting expansion to the YOS’s Prevention Service which supports young people at risk of offending.  





The particular focus for this programme is young people:


•         Aged 10– 14 years old


•         Residing in Kingshurst, Smiths Wood and Chelmsley wood 


•         Displaying anti-social behaviour 


•         At risk of committing a criminal offence  





This programme supports the aims in delivering targeted support to young people at risk of being drawn into violent crime within the communities that young people live in through detached youth work and individual targeted support, informed by key psychological theory and practice at the earliest opportunity.





The link to the inter agency referral form to make referrals for the YEF programme and YOS Prevention service can be found below: � HYPERLINK "https://eservices.solihull.gov.uk/ChildrensSocialWorkServiceReferral/" �https://eservices.solihull.gov.uk/ChildrensSocialWorkServiceReferral/� 





For further information or any enquiries please contact � HYPERLINK "mailto:solihullyouthoffendingservice@solihull.gov.uk" �solihullyouthoffendingservice@solihull.gov.uk� 








Support for young people at risk of entering the criminal justice system





Prevent Online Videos





The Home Office team have been working on producing a series of online videos.  These feature individuals who have been willing to share their own positive experiences of Prevent.  They have been shown at a number of events and so far received excellent feedback.  The first of these videos is now available to us via the following links: 


� HYPERLINK "https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/P_mrC28vqcVAzpBcnvXGa?domain=eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com" �Youtube� (full video)


� HYPERLINK "https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/Mm8qC362rcXVzpyuqugan?domain=eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com" �Twitter�


� HYPERLINK "https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/dgXgC46RvczGKBDcBCyVu?domain=eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com" �Facebook�








Parenting Offer & Virtual Group





Following the recent retightening of restrictions due to Covid-19,  the Solihull Parenting Team are now pleased to be able to offer a virtual ‘Being a Parent’ group.


They will also continue to offer weekly tweets, one to one telephone consultations with supportive advice, resources and links, plus FREE online ‘Solihull Approach’ Parenting Courses.


As the situation is constantly changing, they will continue to provide updates on their activity via the Solihull Parenting Team Facebook page.





The ‘Being a Parent’ virtual group is a supportive group where parents & carers of children aged 0-11 years can meet and talk in a familiar & friendly forum without their children. The sessions will be 1.5 hours a week for 9 weeks, giving parents the opportunity to support one another and share knowledge & experiences with the help of tried and tested resources from the ‘Empowering Parents, Empowering Communities’ programme. The group aims to help parents to understand their child better, manage challenging behaviour, improve communication and build a supportive relationship. The group will take place using Microsoft Teams from 10am – 11.30am on a Thursday, and parents will be sent full joining instructions beforehand.





To book a place, or for more information, please contact the parenting team


via email to � HYPERLINK "mailto:bsmhft.parenting@nhs.net" �bsmhft.parenting@nhs.net� by phone on 0121 301 2773 or via their  Facebook page – Solihull Parenting Team. 





LSCP Training





Solihull LSCP are unable to resume face to face training in the current circumstances. In the meantime we will be running virtual safeguarding courses. The courses we are currently offering are detailed below. All courses can be booked through the LSCP website � HYPERLINK "https://solihulllscp.co.uk/training.php" �https://solihulllscp.co.uk/training.php�.








Reducing Parental Conflict





SMBC are inviting partners to send expressions of interest for people who would like to engage in the training below with the view to delivering training within their own organisations or sector: 





Reducing Parental Conflict


Training the Trainer (4 x 1/2 days) on 7/8/9/10 December 2020 (morning: 9:30-13:00 this training will be delivered virtually on adobe connect)





Participants are expected to complete Modules 1-4 e-learning in advance according to their current level of knowledge, skills and experience.





Course Aims 


This workshop is designed to familiarise and upskill local authority and partner nominated trainers to deliver the Reducing Parental Conflict (RPC) classroom-based training modules. This workshop will enable participants to deliver the complete programme of modules confidently and in line with the objectives of each module whilst being able to align the training with their current training offer.





Course Objectives 


By the end of this highly participative workshop format, participants will be able to: 





•    Understand the importance of the structural design of the programme, utilising the elements   of the programme and the corresponding materials 


•    Deliver the programmes effectively, as designed, to diverse attendees as part of their training offer


•    Position the materials and exercises relevantly to their audiences 


•    Implement evidence based practice throughout 


•    Execute the practical exercises in each module using the support materials as designed 


•    Facilitate discussions and questions from audience members 


•    Apply existing L&D techniques for audience involvement including the 5 Ps model 


•    Evaluate the feedback received via comment and participant questionnaires 





Expressions of interest should be sent to lscptrain@solihull.gov.uk containing your name, role and contact details and those of your manager; with confirmation they have agreed to you implementing the training once you have completed the training.





Bitesize Training Sessions at RSVP





RSVP is offering virtual bitesize training sessions for practitioners to attend. Sessions will be 2 hour long interactive sessions held on zoom and will cover a range of topics. Information on the sessions and how to book are detailed � HYPERLINK "\\\\fs-02\\tshome$\\XA65\\chloe.tyrer\\RSVP - Nov.Dec Training Schedule.pdf" ��here�. 














